FCPOA  Public Meeting Notes
January 26, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:31pm.  
Financial Report: 
Wade shared that no financial report was prepared, look forward to a year-end report next month.
President’s Report:
Joy – Accomplished many tasks this month:  discussed maintenance of area around our pool and community center with head of maintenance at Houston Parks Board, backflow preventer certified and paperwork filed, interfaced with Officer Morales on vandalism at pool, negotiated reduction in golf course attorneys' fees and reviewed current activity, completed Deed Restriction amendment on short term rentals, called City on dumping and fires off of Forest Cove Drive,  spoke with State officials regarding orphaned oil wells that state will plug, met with resident who is donating time and expertise with water conveyance modeling and drainage to our community, and thanked the residents who worked on the fall zone at the playground.
Committee Reports:
Reports given for ACC, Building and Grounds, Pool and Marina, Safety and Security, Drainage, and Legal.  
Overall it was a quiet month and of note is some high water on the golf course and lock replacement at the pool
Resident Comments and Concerns:
A discussion was held concerning placing trash out early.  Call 311 to report instances.  Also discussed were communication methods and community trash pick-up.
With no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:11pm





